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Kia ora koutou 
 

Thank you so much with your continued support as we work through another tricky 
time. Your kind words and emails have been so appreciated. 
 

It was with huge disappointment that we had to cancel our Year 5 & 6 camp. Rest 
assured we are already thinking about a couple of day trips for these students in 
Term 4 to compensate. Once we know about the costs we will know where we stand 
with your camp fees.  
 

We are watching closely the situation for our Year 7 & 8 camp in Term 4. A decision 
will be made prior to the school holidays. 
 

It was delightful watching our students return to school after lockdown. They were so 
happy to see each other. The independence of our younger students saying goodbye 
at the gate has been great to see. 
 

Thank you for your support in keeping unwell children home. Together we can keep 
the bugs at bay. 
 
 
 

MǕ te Atua e manaaki 
Jacqui Luxton 








